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NOTICE  

 This is to notify to all concerned that the admission for Semester-III 

(P.G.Programme) will commence on and from 07.09.2021 from 02p.m 

onwards. The last date for the said admission is 14.09.2021 till 08p.m.  

 All students are requested to get themselves admitted within the specified 

date and time as notified. 

 

 

Registrar 
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